



Monks Orchard Primary School

The Glade, Shirley, Croydon, CRO 7UF

Tel: 020 8654 2570

Email: office@monksorchard.co.uk Website: www.factrust.org/monksorchard

Headteacher: Guy Fairbairn

Executive Headteacher: Miss R. Sandell

June 2020

Teachers for September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers of Yellow Class,

We do not know what the position of schools will be in September, in terms of the lifting of social distancing and other restrictions, due to Coronavirus. We hope that the government will provide guidance soon.

Assuming we are open in September, when your child moves to Year 1 they will be in Donaldson Class, named after the children's author, Julia Donaldson, and will be in The Rainbow Building. They will have two teachers; Miss Crowfoot and Ms Binns will be sharing Donaldson Class.

Due to the current school closure, we will not be able to carry out our usual transition, from Reception to Year 1, programme. But Miss Crowfoot and Miss Binns will be in touch with you soon to talk through how we can help you prepare your child for September.

Thank you for your continuing support,

Guy Fairbairn Headteacher